
From: ANN CARMAN [mailto:eactrc@me.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 12:29 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The Northern Pass 
 
Dear Pamela,, 
Please do all you can to protect our people and beautiful woods from the Norther Pass. It will do us no 
lasting good at all! On my fridge door, I have an old card from the SFPNHF. It has an engraving of Mt. 
Monadnock and a Thoreau quotation: “A New Hampshire Everlasting and Unfallen.” It’s inspiring, even 
after many years. 
Thank you, 
 Sincerely, 
Ann Carman 
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